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BULLETIN WEEK 33 

2015 

Liturgical Calendar and Mass Intentions 

Sun. Sept 13 16
th

 Sunday after Pentecost (2
nd

 cl.) 

7:00 am 

11:00 am 
Pro Populo 

Mr. & Mrs. Bob Leahy 

Mon.  Sept 14 Exaltation of the Holy Cross (2
nd

 cl.) 

9:00 am Beverly Richards 

Tues. Sept 15 Seven Sorrows of the B. V. M. (2
nd

 cl.)  

7:15 am Beverly Richards 

Wed. Sept 16   SS. Cornelius, Pope & Cyprian, Martyr (3
rd

 cl.) 

         6:00 pm Shanela Cavin 

Thurs. Sept 17 Stigmata of St. Framcis (4
th

 cl.) 

6:00 pm Brother Jerome (David Siefker) 

Fri. Sept 18  St. Joseph of Cupertino, Confessor (3
rd

 cl.) 

6:00 pm   Carol Venable+ 

Sat. Sept 19 St. Januarius & Companions (3
rd

 cl.) 

8:00 am Stephanie & Eugenie Bradberry+ 

Sun. Sept 20  17
th

 Sunday after Pentecost (2
nd

 cl.) 

  7:00 am  

11:00 am  
Teresa Siebenmorgen 

 Pro Populo 

 

WELCOME visitors! St. Edmund Campion missals/hymnals are available in 

the back of the church. At the traditional Mass, Holy Communion is received on 

the tongue, and kneeling, if possible. There no need to respond ‘Amen’. Chapel 

veils to borrow are available in the foyer of the church. If you would like to 

register to join the community, fill out a census form, found on the table in the 

back of the church, and turn in to Fr. Magiera. 

 

By the Numbers For the Week of August 30, 2015   

Sunday Mass Attendance:   7:00 am = 34   11:00 am =153     Total = 187 

Sun. Collections: Reg.: $1,982.75 

Total Deposit: $ 1,982.75 

Daily Mass attendance for week: 73             Confessions for week: 28 

 

Propers for Today’s Mass : The Propers for The Fifteenth Sunday after 

Pentecost can be found on page 377. 

 

Choir rehearsals will resume today after the 11:00 am sung Mass. These 

rehearsals are every Sunday for about 45 minutes. 



Sight singing or “solfège” classes will be held by Mr. Clayton following the 

6:00 pm Mass every Wednesday to increase the membership and quality of our 

schola/choir. All are welcome to attend. 

 

Schola rehearsals will now be every Thursday following the 6:00 pm Mass. 

 

Second Sunday Brunch will be held today after the 11:00 am Mass in the 

Parish Center. The theme is a summer barbeque. Pulled pork and hotdogs will 

be served with your favorite picnic side-dishes. All are invited to attend, 

especially newcomers and visitors to our Latin Mass community. 

 

Second Collection for TODAY is our annual collection for Our Lady of 

Guadalupe Seminary. Since it was not announced in last week’s bulletin, some 

may not be prepared to give a donation this week, but your offering envelope  

or other envelope clearly marked for the Seminary donation may also be placed 

in next Sunday’s second collection for Catechetical Sunday. 

 

Second Collection next Sunday, Sept. 20 will be for Catechetical Sunday. 

 

Handmaids of the Lord are scheduled to clean the church on Saturday 

September 19 after the 8:00 am Mass. All women of our community are 

encouraged to spend at least one Saturday a year in this important task. 

 

Annual Rummage Sale: A date has been set for Friday, November 13 and 

Saturday morning November 14 for our Rummage Sale. We will set up on 

Thursday November 12 which will require many volunteers. Donations for 

our annual rummage sale can be brought to Mass on Sundays and put in our 

storage room. 

 

Please Remember these Prayer Intentions: 

For the living: John Wade (Afghanistan), June Gardner (health), Gary Crouch 

(health), Karola Kozlowska (health), Ludwik Jr. (employment), Nicolas, and 

Carl Kozlowski, Diane D. Wolfe (health), John Farrell (health), Linda Barry 

(health), Crawford Family, Peter Orlowski Family, Penny Witter (health), Gail 

Demerest (health), Catherine Sparks (health). 

 

And for the dead: John Andrew Makovec, Sue Whitehead, Janet Sorrels, 

David Crockett, Shawn Trusty, Donald Greer, Gail Brooks, Patrick W. 

Kordsmeier, Scott Shiplett, James Steven Moore, Vergie Crimmins, Bill Barry, 

John Tully, Ron Prince, Lenora Price, Dorothy Lochner, Myrtle Powers, 

Gregory Backus, Billy-Joe Campbell, James Honeycutt, Sandra Friedl, Isadore 

L. Sonnier, Jean Murry, Bonnie McDonald, Marie Honeycutt. 

 



Dear Community Members 

Fall is rapidly approaching.  I struck me Tuesday morning that it’s now 

relatively dark at 5:30 AM.  I must say, I consider that quite good.  I, for 

one, get tired of bright sun streaming in through my window at those 

early hours.  Sometimes the sun has awakened me before my alarm clock 

goes off.  Now, there’s not so much competition between the two. 

Soon we will mark the autumnal equinox, which occurs this year on 23 

September, the formal beginning of Fall 2015.  This year the Fall Ember 

Days line up just right.  Ember Wednesday is 23 September.  Our 

farewell to Summer is the Feast of St. Thomas of Villanova. 

Well, I’m now home more than a week and I’ve gotten back into the 

swing of things.  I even “celebrated” the first day of dove season, this 

year for the second time since I arrived.  Last year, I bagged one.  This 

year, nothing, I’m embarrassed to say. 

This month, in addition to the Feast of Our Lady’s Nativity on the 8
th

, 

there are two very important days in our liturgical calendar.  The first is 

the Exaltation of the Holy Cross on the 14
th

 and the Feast of St. Michael 

the Archangel on the 29
th

.  The Exaltation is especially important for us 

and for all traditional communities because it marks the anniversary of 

the effective date of Pope Emeritus Benedict’s moto proprio, Summorum 

Pontificum.  It was a very happy day for all of us 11 years ago.  Then, I 

celebrated Solemn Mass which was followed by a Te Deum. 

I remind you all of our custom of two Masses on Holy Days of 

Obligation and First Class Feasts.  There will be two Masses on 29 

September.  Since it is a Tuesday, there will be the usual 7:15 AM Mass, 

of course.  But, there will also be a 7:00 PM Sung Mass. 

Space doesn’t allow me to write extensively on our Religious Education 

plans for 2015/2016, so I’ll talk about them from the pulpit on Sunday.  

As I write this, the weather is cooling down a bit.  Let’s all enjoy the 

respite, my children and my friends. 

Father Magiera 

 


